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Happy March Beginning Visions families and friends! Spring is 
already in the air and we are so excited for all the fun to 
come this month. We will kick off the month by celebrating 
National Reading Month on March 2nd with the nations largest 
celebration of reading, Read Across America. This national 
campaign focuses on motivating children and teens to read 
through events and partners with reading resources to inspire 
our youth. 

Speaking of reading, March is also when we celebrate Dr. 
Seuss! Beginning Visions will be hosting a Dr. Suess Spirit week 
March 6-10th.  Please see our fun filled dress-up schedule 
below: 

Monday 3/6- The Sleep Book- Wear your favorite PJs and bring 
your favorite book to read. 

Tuesday 3/7- Green Eggs and Ham- Wear Green. 

Wednesday 3/8- Wacky Wednesday- Get silly! Wear your 
clothes backwards, inside out or mismatched. 

Thursday 3/9- The Cat in the Hat- Wear stripes with your 
favorite hat or hair accessory. 

Friday 3/10- Fox in Sox- Wear crazy socks and mismatched 
shoes. 

We have had so much fun this past month and look forward 
to all the celebrations to come in March! Please check out 
some of the projects we participated in, activities we 
completed, and fun we shared below! Happy Spring!  

 

Upcoming Events  

March 2 

Read Across America Day 

March 6-10 

Dr. Suess Spirit Week 

March 7 -8 

Spring Picture Day 

March 17 

St. Patrick’s Day 

March 23 

Ms. Tiffany’s Birthday 

 

Mr. Robbie’s Irish Riddle: 
 

Question: Why shouldn’t you 
iron a four-leaf clover? 
 
 

  
 

 

Answer: You may 
press your luck! 
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In February, we 
learned about pets 
and farm animals. We 
made masks of pet 
faces, played in water 
like ducks do, 
practiced living on the 
farm by milking BV’s 
very own cow, and 
even made butter 
with cows milk! What 
fun we had! 

This month’s Teacher spotlight we recognize Mrs. Starr and 
Ms. Becca!  

Mrs. Starr has been teaching for 15 years. She wears many 
hats here at the center, including knowing the ins and 
outs of the classroom and office. Her favorite food is crab 
legs and she loves scouting and camping with her 
husband and kids. A fun fact about Mrs. Starr is she’s 
camera shy. A quote that she lives by is “Yesterday is 
history. Tomorrow is a mystery. Today is a gift, that is why it 
is called the present.” 

Ms. Becca has been teaching for less than year but has 
nannied for two and a half years. Her favorite kind of food 
is Hispanic food. She loves to crochet and craft in her 
spare time. A fun fact about Ms. Becca is, she played the 
flute in marching and concert band in high school. 


